Republican Main Street Partnership

Hon. Amo Houghton, Co-chairman

Hon. Bill Green, Co-chairman

Hon. Fred Upton, Board Member

March 28, 2003

Mr. George Park Jr. 8800 Sierra College Blvd Apt 2021 Roseville, CA 95661-6423

Dear George:

The Republican Main Street Partnership PAC needs your assistance! Our moderate Members of Congress are again under attack, not just by Democrats, but from right-wing fringe political groups. These groups have announced they plan to challenge incumbent moderate Members and future candidates in the upcoming 2004 election.

Among those already targeted are Senator Arlen Specter (PA), Senator John McCain (AZ), and Congressman Sherry Boehlert (NY). In the example of Senator Arlen Specter, these far right groups are willing to challenge the incumbent Senator, who already has the support of the White House, the junior Senator, four Congressional Members from Pennsylvania and the Republican Senatorial Campaign Committee. The Democrats are aligning to take advantage of these internal Republican battles. We cannot let them win!

The Republican Main Street Partnership PAC is gearing up now in anticipation of the fight to come next year. We need moderates to maintain control of the House and Senate and to ensure our voice is heard clearly. Your help is vital to this effort.

With the Campaign Finance Reform laws enacted recently, it is crucial for the RMSP PAC to raise money in this off election year for use in the 2004 primaries and general election. Will you help by sending a contribution to the Republican Main Street Partnership PAC? A gift of \$1,000, \$500, \$250, \$100, \$50 or the legal limit of \$5,000 will go a long way to show that we have the support of good people behind us. We hope you will support us in expanding the Republican Party and we look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Amo Houghton Member of Congress Free Upton
Member of Congress

Doug Ose Member of Congress

P.S. - Please help us keep the moderate voice strong in the Republican Party.